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Builders Club:
Our last meeting of the year will be

Friday, March 8.  We will celebrate all
of our accomplishments and enjoy

some donuts. 

Thursday

PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

Wednesday

Monday

Monday March 4th, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday

Attention Grade Students!
Interested in taking Student Leadership at the high school

next year? 

This class gets you involved in planning events for the

school and helps to work on your skills as a leader. Use this

link to apply!

NORTHMEN DEN 

Spring Break Adventure 
AT CAMP DAGGETT

Check out the flyer below!
Release Agreement Form is found HERE.

Chicken & WG
Waffle 

w/Syrup

WG Grilled
Cheese/

Tomato Soup

2-4-1
Pork Tacos

Roasted Turkey
w/Turkey Gravy

Scalloped
Potatoes w/
Diced Ham

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-XT1UlM0/cLOnzc1T6CwVerjE30juHA/edit?utm_content=DAF-XT1UlM0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRSnG9PFAXUcNhTTQ0I-gWmgbkvMwKtG3DCu42MGFGu_Xl9w/viewform?usp=sf_link


WHAT

WHO 

WHEN 

TRANSPORTATION:

PRESENTED BY: 

COST

WHERE

ACTIVITIES

REGISTRATION 

WHAT DO I NEED? 

9:00am - 3:00pm on three days
Monday, March 25 

Wednesday, March 27 
Friday, March 29

Middle and high school students 
in Harbor Springs Public Schools;
Alanson Public Schools; Petoskey

Public Schools; and Pellston Schools

Northmen Den and The Grandpa
Shorter’s Scholarship Fund at Camp

Daggett are sponsoring three
Spring Break adventure days.

Bus service is provided by Johnsons
Buses Inc, Petoskey. Pickup will be
8:30am each day in the bus loop at
Central Elementary School at 410
State Street in Petoskey. Drop-off 
will be at 3:30pm in the bus loop 

at Central Elementary School.

The Camp Daggett 
Adventure Center, 

03001 Church Road, Petoskey

Indoor and outdoor adventure
activities including climbing on the

ropes course, outdoor hikes and
activities, and arts and crafts. Pizza

lunch and snacks provided daily.

FREE (paid for by Northmen Den, the
Grandpa Shorter’s Scholarship Fund,
and Johnsons Buses Inc, Petoskey)

Dress comfortably for climbing. Bring
warm clothing (coat, hat, gloves) for

outdoor activities. Pack a water bottle.

Registration at Northmen Den pantries
in eligible schools is required.

NORTHMEN DEN 

Spring Break
Adventure 

AT CAMP DAGGETT

For more information, email kaylak@campdaggett.org
or Kathy Petersen kathy@northmendens.org.

JOHNSONS BUSES INC,
PETOSKEY



Girls Outreach Grants (GO Grants) are open to girls in 5th throughGirls Outreach Grants (GO Grants) are open to girls in 5th through

10th grades who would like to pursue a special interest, learn or10th grades who would like to pursue a special interest, learn or

improve a skill, or participate in a new experience.improve a skill, or participate in a new experience.     The PetoskeyThe Petoskey

Chamber provides financial support up to $600 per grant recipient.Chamber provides financial support up to $600 per grant recipient.     

Deadline for applications is Friday, March 22Deadline for applications is Friday, March 22 ..     For more detailedFor more detailed

information and the Go Grant application, please visitinformation and the Go Grant application, please visit

www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-women-in-businesswww.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-women-in-business ..     PleasePlease

contact Lisa Hoyt at the Petoskey Chamber with any questions:contact Lisa Hoyt at the Petoskey Chamber with any questions:     

(231) 347-4150 or (231) 347-4150 or lisa@petoskeychamber.comlisa@petoskeychamber.com ..

There will be a
Peer to Peer

meeting on March
7th during

homeroom in 
Ms. Strieby's room.  

See you then!

 Please see Mrs. Norton for a coloring
sheet.  They will be due Monday March

11th. Prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd
place. Good luck! 

http://www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-women-in-business


Please plan on attending practice at PMS this and every

Thursday for the next few months 4:00- 6:00 PM. If you can't

make it please let Mrs. Burris know.

Sign up with a friend for Roll the Dice Club Tournament of Tournaments
starting March 7th! Each week we will play a new game for points. There
will be weekly winners as well as an overall winner for the month for the
team that acquires the most points.
Signup is required , and ends March 4th. There is a signup sheet on the door
to room 118, or track down Ms. Kleiber in the halls!

Are you bored? Are you feeling BLAH??
Have no fear, Track Season is here! Come

on out and enjoy the fun. NO EXPERIENCE
IS NECESSARY There is a sign up sheet in
the office. Practices start on March 11. You
must have a physical on file to participate. 

Kindness Crew- our next meeting will be this Thursday,
March 7th, from 3:15-4:15 in Mrs. Wagner's classroom.
Check your email for more information. Reminder: Mrs.
Carlson will be in room 128, during HR time, for Kindness
Crew members interested in making dance decorations.
Be sure to check in with your HR teacher before coming
down!



Science Fair Club will meet after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room until 4:30 on the following dates-

Wednesday, March 13th

Wednesday, March 20th

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

Help your school capture every memorable moment in the
yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to
HJeShare.com, use the code (pmsyearbook) and we will do

our best to use your photos!

If there are any 8th graders that want to try out for any of the high school choirs

for the next school year please email Mrs. Saunders at the High School to set up a

time to discuss the options.  saunders.ja.t@northmen.org

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/



